
             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 

 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child has shown an interest in the word processing club 
which will be running on a Monday after school from 3:30-
4:30pm in the ICT room. 

 
This programme is designed to help your child learn how to type 
using the correct fingers in a fun way using the Dance Mat 
Typing Course. 
 
If you would like to secure a place in this club, please complete 
the slip below and return to Mrs Brierley as soon as possible as 

the first session will be after the Easter holidays on Monday 25th 
April 2022. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs J Brierley (HLTA) 
 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the word processing club 
 
Child’s name _____________________________________   Class _________________________ 
 
I will collect my child from the playground at 4:30     Yes/no 
OR 

My child has permission to walk home    Yes/no 

 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School 

Barons Road 

Bearwood 

Bournemouth 

BH11 9UN BEARWOOD 
Primary and Nursery School 

 
Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett 

Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall 

 

 



             

 


